
August 30th  

2018  

From the Principalõs Deskééé 

Thank you all for your warm welcome back to Haden SS. My husband, Bruce, 
and I had a wonderful holiday thank you. We spent precious time with family 
and friends and a little time exploring by ourselves. We travelled to New York to 
visit with Louise and Steve and to Edinburgh to spend time with Zach and     
Aggie. We also visited Boston, Niagara Falls, Toronto, Ireland, London and 
France. We finished off our overseas trip doing a bike ride in France from Tours 
to Nantes. I think we arrived home fitter than when we left, walking many      
kilometres and riding over 300km. Thankyou Mrs Pukallus for doing such a 
great job in my absence, for working so well with students, staff and the school 
community. I really appreciate your efforts. 

Today I am at a Regional Development Day at Highfields Cultural Centre.   
Agenda items include Reading Data and Early Start which is used to track    
progress and measure growth in literacy and numeracy in the early years. The 
development day will be run by Leanne Wright, Regional Director DDSW and 
the ARDs (Assistance Regional Directors). 

This week students participated in the third of four drama lessons for the term, 
taught by Peter Devey, Arts Co-ordinator and Senior Teacher from Wilsonton 
State High School. The last drama session will be in Week 10. We are very   
fortunate to be able to work with Mr Devey. Students will require minimum 
props for a small presentation of skills that students in Years 3-6 will perform for 
the P-2 class. More information will be sent home about this in the near future. 

Attendance data is currently sitting on 92.5%. A dip in attendance in the winter 
months is normal with winter illnesses. Thanks to all our students for attending 
school when they are well enough to attend! As you know, everyday counts. 
Every day at school definitely makes a difference! 

Naplan results for students in Years 3 and 5 shouldnôt be far away, with         
indications that results will be available between mid-August and                   
mid-September. Results will come in the mail to the school. As soon as results 
are available to us, they will be sent home and our analysis of student          
performance as a school will be shared 
within our school community. 
 

 

Continued on page 2ééééééééééééé.. 

Prep ðYr 6  

School  
Expectations 

 

Be Safe  

Be Respectful 

Be a Learner 

Expectation Focus 

  

Be Safe - 

I sit safely on 

my chair.  

Our Goals  

Writing, Reading, Attendance - Every child attending  everyday  

DATES TO  

REMEMBER: 

August  

31stð Parade 

P&C Meeting 3pm 

September  

5th -Bookclub     

Orders due  

13-14th School 

Camp  

21st -Last Day of 

Term  

October  

8th ðFirst day of 

Term 4  



H a d e n  S t a t e  S c h o o l  N e w s l e t t e r  

Expectation Award   Recipients 

Be Safe Mia 

Gracie 

Dustin  

Be Respectful Arthur  

Ava 

Be a Learner Nevaeh 

Chloe 

Isla  

Gideon 

 

Special 

Awards  
 

Homework Club 

Your welcome at Homework Club!  

Running Monday and Wednesday  afternoons     3.00 ñ3.30pm. 

Students are offered supervised time to complete their homework on these  afternoons.  

**Please noteñnew comers must advise the   classroom teacher in the morning prior to their students attending the   afternoon 

session, and  arrive promptly at 3.30pm for  collection.  

From the Principalõs Desk continuedéé 

I see that in my absence, staff and students have continued to work hard on improving reading levels 
and writing samples. To return to school to increased reading levels is awesome! Some students 
were very excited to tell me about their progress. Practice makes perfect and will make a difference 
to performance. Keep up the great work at home with daily reading, sight words and Words Their 
Way homework tasks. Remember to hear those number facts too! 

This week we farewell the calves. Thanks to Mrs Pukallus for organising Cows for Careers once 
again at Haden SS. Even though the calves will be enjoying life on the farm, the Cows for Careers 
activities will continue. 

Parade is on tomorrow at 2:40pm in the Undercover Area. All are welcome. The P&C meeting will 

held after parade finishes, in the Library. Againéall are welcome. 

Elaine Brennan 

 Principal 

        September 5th  

Book Week Special Guest Reader  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thankyou Pirate Helen for visiting to share 

your pirate tales!  



Birthdays 

Savannah 

Linden 

Daniel 

H a d e n  S t a t e  S c h o o l  N e w s l e t t e r  

School Camp update: 

With only a couple of weeks until camp we have been busily making the    

final arrangements.  

At this stage Ms Brennan, Mrs Philp, Mrs Duck and Mrs Simpson will be  

attending camp with 27 of our students! The itinerary is  on the following 

page  along with the what to bring list.  

We are very excited to have been invited by  SparkLab to be the first school group   

visiting since the refurbishment.  

A reminder for parents to :  

¶ Return permission and media consent form  

¶ Ensure parent and emergency contact details provided to the school 

are correct for their children.  

( A student sheet is attached for parents to check, amend and return asap)  

¶ Advise of any medical conditions  

Any student requiring medication during camp must provide medication in its   original 

packaging complete with the pharmacy label. Forms must also be completed prior to 

leaving for camp to enable staff to administer medication as 

per the  Education Qld policy.  

¶ Dietary  needs  

If you have any other concerns  about your child attending camp please 

contact Ms Brennan over the coming weeks.  

 

We are holding a Gold Coin Teddy Bears 

Picnic in aid of Lifeflight ð what this space 

for more details.  
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